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From: Lorrie Isbister   
Sent: July 6, 2021 2:54 PM 
To: Town Clerk <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: 96 trees 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
As a taxpayer of Oakville, I am opposed to the proposal to remove 96 trees from 
our Lakeshore Dr. Those trees help to make Oakville the pretty town we are 
renowned for. 
Please…Stop this type of ‘progress’. 
Sincerely, 
Lorraine Isbister 

 
 
 

July 6th, 2021 
 
Harry Shea 
Oakville, ON 
 
Town of Oakville 
1235 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON 
L6H 0H3 
 
Mayor Burton and Members of Council,  
 
Re: Delegation Council Meeting July 6th, 2021 - for Lakeshore Road West EA 
& Improvements 
 
My name is Harry Shea and I am a resident of Bronte Village. Unfortunately, I 
wasn’t sure if I would be able to delegate by Zoom which is why I’m submitting my 
written comments. 
 
I want to commend Town staff to work to reduce the net loss of trees to thirty-three 
(33) for block 2. I also want to commend the Town to replace those thirty-three 
(33) trees. It is my understanding that additional mitigation might reduce the actual 
number lost to twenty-seven (27). 
 
Without the tree report in hand, at this time, I do not know the diameters of the 
trees that will be removed or the entire tree canopy lost that these trees contribute 
to the character along Lakeshore Road. 
 
I respectfully ask that Town Council direct staff to look beyond the one to one tree 
replacement but rather plant additional trees beyond the actual number lost 27 or 
33 so its canopy to canopy comparison and not an exclusive tree for tree 
replacement.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Harry Shea 

mailto:TownClerk@oakville.ca

